
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date: 04.07.23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

September Transition for EYFS 
 

I hope your children have enjoyed the transition days so far and that they loved meeting 

their teachers and TA’s ready for September. I know our staff certainly enjoyed 

meeting your little stars. EYFS children will start with us on the 5th September 2023. 

They will be transitioned into the school over 3 weeks so that teachers and TA’s build up 

a relationship with the children and get to know them on a personal level. 

 

Week beginning 5th September (4th is a school TD day) 

Both Donaldson, Rosen and Alhberg Class will start at 8.20am but have separate 

entrances to the unit. Donaldson and Alhberg will enter through the green gates (same 

as on transition days) and Rosen through the small black gates and in through the side 

entrance door. Teachers and TA’s will meet the children at these gates and welcome 

them into the classroom. This week will finish at 12.15pm for all classes. Parents will 

need to pick them up from their designated gates.  

 

Week beginning 11th September 

Children will start at the same time as above and come through their usual gates. This 

week they will stay for lunch and finish their day at 1.15pm. Parents to pick up at 

their gates. This week children can have school dinners or bring a packed lunch. Meals 

will need to be booked through ParentPay a week in advance. You will receive an email in 

the coming weeks to advise you to activate your ParentPay account and instructions for 

ordering dinners. Please action this promptly as dinners for this week will need to be 

booked by 5th September. 

 

Week beginning 18th September 

Children will start at the same times and come through their usual gates. They will now 

be full time from this week. 

 

If you haven’t already done so, please register your child for milk, via the Cool Milk 

website if you would like your child to have milk in school. Please put their start date as 

5th September. 

https://customers.coolmilk.com/v2/register/ 
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One last thing! During their home visits, we will be sending home your summer pack for 

your child to tell us all about their own adventures over the holidays. You can do as little 

or as much as you wish and we advise a little each week. The book will then be shared 

with the class and teacher in September so the children can share all the fabulous 

adventures in school. We will also be informing you of your child’s class teacher and TA 

at this point as well. 

 

If you need further information, regarding uniform etc please go to our website 

www.grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Elly Rushen-Gough 

Principal 

Grange Infants School 

 

 

 

 

 


